
April 1st, 2024 

Village of Benson Board of Trustees Meeting. 

 

Called to order by Mayor Chris Mullins 

Roll Call-Neil Heineke and Morgan Koehler absent 

Roger Nenne made motion to approve minutes, seconded by Nate 

Waldschmidt. 

 

Chris mentioned that Jarrod Marshall had inquired about shadowing Erik 

Gerdes in the near future while Erik does his water duties, and also that he 

would do a W-2 and become a part time employee of the village. 

 

Chris proposed a motion be made to accept the Lead Service Line Inventory 

as completed as to our best abilities. Nate Waldschmidt made the motion, 

seconded by Roger Nenne. All in favor to summit.  

 

Discussed that our Quick Books software that we use in the office will 

expire at the end of May. Will need to decide if we go for the down load 

that we always do or go for a monthly fee that will keep down loading 

updates. Will have to find out pricing on both.  

 

Chris showed the Board a letter of support that he wrote for Benson Farm 

Family Foods. They are summiting an application for the Illinois Grocery 

Initiative in the State of Illinois. This is a grant to help them and the 

community. 

  

Chris also informed the Board that the Woodford County Animal Control will 

be run by Woodford County Sheriff Department.  

 

Nate Waldschmidt made motion to adjourn meeting, seconded by Julie Wolf. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

   


